
PERSONAL BANKING 
SERVICE FEE AND ACCOUNT CHANGES
July 1, 2015

For further information, visit our website  
  at www.rbc.com/caribbean

At RBC Royal Bank we are committed to providing you with a wide range 
of products and services that offer convenience, flexibility and value 
to meet your needs.

 Effective July 1st 2015, we will be making changes to some of 
our fees and charges on our personal and business account. 
We will also be introducing a new suite of Personal Banking 
Accounts with enhanced features and benefits.
 
Should you have any questions regarding these changes or if you would 
like to review your current personal banking requirements we would be 
happy to discuss the options that are right for you.

 • Call our Contact Centre at 625-4RBC (4722)    
  • Visit us at any RBC Royal Bank Branch    

 
We value your business and thank you for choosing RBC Royal Bank as 
your financial partner.


